
Arizona Paid Sick Leave

California Crime Victim Leave

California Paid Family Leave

California California Family Rights Act

California Disability

California Pregnancy Disability Leave

California Berkeley Paid Sick Leave

California Los Angeles Paid Sick Leave

California Oakland Paid Sick Leave (Coming Soon)

California San Francisco Paid Parental Leave

California Santa Monica Paid Sick Leave

California West Hollywood Paid Sick Leave

Colorado Paid Sick Leave

Colorado Paid Family Medical Leave

State Locality (If relevant) Category of Leave

https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/AZ Paid Sick Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=nK51Hr
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/CA Crime Victim Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=sC71ch
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/CA Paid Family Leave (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=8aOCww
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/CA CFRA Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=zLZG3E
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/CA Paid Family Leave (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=da6dhn
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/CA Pregnancy Disability (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=Arxomf
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/CA Berkeley Paid Sick Leave Notice (2).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=PAA9bj
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/CA Los Angeles Paid Sick Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=84P2x4
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/San Francisco PPLO Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=uQGaYf
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/Santa Monica Paid Sick Leave (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=NJ1XJ6
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/West Hollywood Paid Sick Leave (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=xPeNgV
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/CO Paid Sick Leave Notice (2).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=Yw0kEi
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/CO Paid Family Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=VGgAdl


Colorado Pregnancy Accommodation

Connecticut FMLA Parallel

Connecticut Paid Family Medical Leave

Connecticut Paid Sick Leave  

Connecticut Pregnancy Disability Leave

D.C. Paid Family Leave

D.C. FMLA Parallel

D.C. Paid Sick Leave

D.C. Pregnant Workers Fairness Act

Hawaii Disability

Illinois Paid Time Off

Illinois Pregnancy Accommodation

Illinois Chicago Paid Sick Leave

Illinois Cook County Paid Sick Leave

https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/CO Pregnancy Accommodation Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=a41c0b
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/Connecticut FMLA.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=15e04z
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/CT Paid Family Medical Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=qeyMHN
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/Connecticut Paid Sick Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=Y1G0At
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/CT Pregnancy Disability Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=rwmLhi
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/DC Paid Family Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=xX9kj7
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/DC Paid Family Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=ZkgAJM
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/DC Paid Sick Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=2tweew
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/DCPregnant Workers Poster_English_5.17.2024 (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=gBM7it
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/HI Disability Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=waSjbI
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/IL Paid Time Off Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=qIO5hg
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/IL Pregnancy Accommodation (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=2O76vS
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/IL Chicago Paid Sick Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=6LOKTf
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/Cook County Paid Sick Leave Notice (1) (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=b1odRD


Maine Paid Family Medical Leave

Maine Paid Time Off

Maryland Paid Family Medical Leave (Coming Soon)

Maryland Paid Sick Leave

Maryland Parental Leave  (Coming Soon)

Maryland Pregnancy Accommodation

Maryland Montgomery County Paid Sick Leave

Massachusetts Paid Sick Leave

Massachusetts Paid Family Medical Leave

Massachusetts Parental Leave

Massachusetts Pregnant Workers Fairness Act

Michigan Paid Sick Leave

Minnesota Paid Family Medical Leave (Coming Soon)

Minnesota Parental Leave

https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/ME Paid Family %26 Medical Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=0ezaA7
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/Maine Paid Time Off Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=Q4x7vq
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/MD Paid Sick Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=1MD6Sr
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/MD Pregnancy Accommodation (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=9lik0F
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/Maryland Montgomery County Paid Sick Leave Notice.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=ZuekHS
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/MA Paid Sick Time Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=iEg0sk
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/MA Paid Family Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=VPIHO6
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/MA Paid Family Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=ccwPVq
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/MA Pregnant Workers Fairness Act Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=6mf9Fu
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/MI Paid Sick Time Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=nlvKjf
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/MN Parental Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=LBJSXK


Minnesota Paid Sick Leave

Minnesota Bloomington Paid Sick Leave

Minnesota Minneapolise Paid Sick Leave

Minnesota St. Paul Paid Sick Leave

Missouri Paid Sick Leave (Coming Soon)

Nevada Pregnancy Accommodation

New Jersey Paid Sick Leave

New Jersey Paid Family Leave

New Jersey Disability

New York Paid Sick Leave

New York New York City Pregnant Workers Fairness Act

Oregon Paid Sick Leave

Oregon FMLA Parallel

Oregon Paid Family Medical Leave

https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/Minnesota Paid Sick Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=vqyrc4
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/MN Bloomington Paid Sick Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=ub67xs
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/MN Minneapolis Paid Sick Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=hvzv5k
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/MN St Paul Paid Sick Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=basK0Y
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/NV Pregnancy Accommodation.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=kkn63Q
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/NJ Paid Sick Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=APaOGh
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/NJ Family Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=uYGAGd
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/NJ Family Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=c20lDq
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/NY Paid Sick Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=VBLNcj
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/NY Pregnancy Accommodation Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=pc9Sqe
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/OR Paid Sick Leave.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=eLcxrM
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/OR FMLA Parallel (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=tk070g
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/OR Paid Family Leave Notes (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=uJmsde


Oregon Pregnancy Accommodation

Rhode Island Paid Sick Leave

Rhode Island Temporary Caregiver Insurance

Rhode Island FMLA Parallel

Rhode Island Disability

Rhode Island Pregnancy Accommodation

South Carolina Pregnancy Disability Leave

Utah Pregnancy Accommodation

Virginia Pregnancy Accommodation

Washington Paid Sick Leave  (Coming Soon)

Washington Paid Family Medical Leave

Washington Seattle Paid Sick Leave

Wisconsin FMLA Parallel

https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/OR Pregnancy Accommodaiton.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=5tURw1
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/RI Employee Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=FnZiG7
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/RI Employee Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=FnZiG7
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/RI Employee Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=FnZiG7
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/RI Employee Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=FnZiG7
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/Rhode Island Pregnancy Accommodation.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=OUq9Mx
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/SC Pregnancy Accommodation Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=MyFUcv
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/Utah Pregnancy Accommodation (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=7i8wjQ
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/VA Pregnancy Accommodation Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=CZi7Uw
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/WA Paid Family %26 Medical Leave (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=tlaq1b
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/WA Seattle Paid Sick Leave Notice (1).pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=Blr9ta
https://sony.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/SPE-HR/RewardsTechnologyOperations/Benefits/Leave Compliance/Wisconsin FMLA.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=sjpojd

